
SPECIAL MEETING OF THE BOARD OF EDUCATION 
NASHVILLE SCHOOL DISTRICT 

November 2, 2015 
 

A special meeting of the Board of Education of the Nashville School District was called to order on the 
above date at 12 noon by President Miles Mitchell.  Other members present were David Hilliard and 
Mark Canaday.  Monica Clark and Randy Elliott were absent. 
 
Superintendent Douglas Graham recommended the board approve a contract with WillSub, a company 
that specializes in out sourcing substitute teachers. Area schools using their service are pleased. They 
charge 25% of gross payroll and the district can terminate the agreement at any time if not satisfied.  
David Hilliard made a motion to approve and Mark Canaday seconded the motion.   It passed 3-0. 
 
 
 
 
 
____________________________________          __________________________________________ 
Miles Mitchell, President      David Hilliard, Vice President 


